
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 
 
 

December 10, 2014 
 
 
IA-12-014 
 
Mr. Timothy Goold 
[HOME ADDRESS DELETED 
UNDER 10 CFR 2.390(A)] 
 
SUBJECT: COMPLETION OF CONFIRMATORY ORDER ACTIONS 
 
Dear Mr. Goold:   
 
The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of your electronic mail messages received 
since our previous communication with you dated June 26, 2013.  In those communications, 
you provided the NRC with information that corresponded to actions required by the 
Confirmatory Order issued to you by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) on 
October 10, 2012.  Specifically, you provided the NRC with notification of your acceptance of 
employment with an Agreement State licensee, in accordance with Section V.B.1 of the 
Confirmatory Order; weekly notification of where you would be performing radiography, or if 
you would not be working, in accordance with Section V.B.2 of the Confirmatory Order; and you 
provided a copy of the Confirmatory Order to your employer in accordance with Section V.B.3 
of the Confirmatory Order.  You also provided the NRC copies of the semi-annual audits 
performed by your employer, in accordance with Section V.B.4 of the Confirmatory Order.   
 
The NRC had previously reviewed the documentation you had provided associated with 
Sections V.B.5, V.B.6, and V.C of the Confirmatory Order as discussed in our letter dated 
June 26, 2013.   
 
Finally, we determined that the two-year prohibition period mentioned in Sections V.A.1 and 
V.A.2 of the Confirmatory Order has satisfactorily expired.  
 
We have determined that the information submitted in the aforementioned correspondence and 
the information previously provided to the NRC fulfills the requirements of the Confirmatory 
Order issued to you on October 10, 2012.  Additionally, you have satisfied the prohibition terms 
of the Confirmatory Order.  Therefore, the NRC has determined that you have met all the terms 
of the Confirmatory Order, and we consider this matter to be closed. 
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations  (10 CFR) 2.390, “Public 
Inspections, Exemptions, Requests for Withholding,” of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy 
of this letter and your response, if you choose to provide one, will be available electronically for 
public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records 
(PARS) component of the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room). 
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If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Eric Duncan, Acting 
Enforcement Officer, at (630) 810-4373. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
 
Cynthia D. Pederson 
Regional Administrator 
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